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Agenda Item No. (13)  

 

Board of Directors  

Meeting of January 22, 2021 

(REVISED JANUARY 22, 2021) 

 

 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 

 

1. Letter from League of Women Voters of Marin County, addressed to the District’s 

Planning Department, dated January 5, 2021, expressing comments regarding the proposed 

relocation of the San Rafael Transit Center.  

 

2. Email from Frederick Judd, Professor/Business Law - Orange Coast College, addressed to 

the Golden Gate Bridge Board of Directors, dated January 11, 2021, expressing concerns 

regarding all electronic toll collection. 

 

3. Emails from Bus Operators Barrett Young, Frank Gleason and Patricia Burgos (01/21/21); 

and Carroll Beavers (01/22/21), addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Board of Directors, 

expressing concerns regarding the appointment of Brian Sobel to the Amalgamated Transit 

Health and Welfare Trust and Retirement Board.             (Added 1/22/21) 

 

4. Email from Bus Operator John Holden, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Board of 

Directors, received January 22, 2021, expressing concerns regarding the appointment of 

Patty Garbarino to the Sonoma-Marin Area Rail Transit (SMART) Board. 

(Added 1/22/21) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A copy of all communications listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District 

Secretary. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


